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DATES 

May 

Monday 3rd bank holiday 

Friday 14th Pyjamarama Day 

Friday 28th break up for half term  

 

June 

Monday 7th return to school 

Friday 25th staff training day, 

  school closed  to pupils 

Monday 28th staff training day; 

  school closed  to pupils 

July 

Friday 23rd break up for Summer holiday 
 

Bag 2 School 
 

We raised a grand total of 

£144 

Thank you again to everyone 

who donated! 
 

Pyjamarama Day – Friday May 14th 
This year we will be joining in with 

Pyjamarama Day to help raise funds for The 

Book Trust, to put the spotlight on stories 

and reading and to enable the children to 

come to school in their pyjamas (or onesies) 

which we know many children love! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are suggesting a £1 donation for the day, 

which can be paid using ParentPay. 

Throughout the day, the children will be able 

to share favourite stories and celebrate all 

things books and reading. 
 

New Starters 

September 2021 
We were delighted to have so 

many people choose Trinity as 

their first choice for their 

child starting school in September. However, 

we are equally dismayed to discover that a 

small number of families with children 

already with us have not been successful in 

their applications. Admissions into Reception 

are all done by the admissions team at the 

Local Authority so although we are not 

responsible for the decision, we would like to 

apologise to the families who have been 

disappointed. 
 

We have written to the admissions team to 

express our feelings with regard to the way 

places have been allocated as we feel this is 

not the best way it could have been done. We 

are only made aware of the names of the 

children joining us, not the children who have 

not been allocated places so if this affects 

you and we have not already spoken to you 

personally, please do get in touch. 
 

Reminder 

Borrowed Books 
Please can we ask you to make 

sure that all books borrowed 

during lockdown are returned as 

soon as possible as we are running low on copies in 

most of our sets which means we can’t use them 

as books for group reading in school.  Thank you 
 

 

May Bank Holiday Weekend 
We hope you all enjoy the long 

weekend and we will see everyone 

back at school on Tuesday 4th May! 
 

mailto:office@trinityfirst.somerset.sch.uk
http://www.trinityfirstfrome.co.uk/

